TESTIMONY OF SUPPORT FOR SB 444
JACK L. COOPER
FEBRUARY 18, 2016

My name is Jack Cooper. | held several different officer and board
positions in the National, Regional, State and Local non profit organization
levels. | am the former 3-times Deaf Olympian representing USA in 1965,
1975 and 1977. | have read SB 444 bill and it is very well-written. It is
about creating a language assessment program for children who are Deaf
and Hard of Hearing. Please vote “YES” on SB 444 for our children’s
future in communication and better education.

Thank you,

Jack L. Cooper
420 W. Meadowlark St
Gardner, KS 66030



